- DIGI SUPPORTS THE BELIZE POLICE DEPARTMENT'S
COMMUNITY POLICING EFFORTS

Digi is connecting police officers, community residents and key stakeholders
as part of the National Community Oriented Policing (NCOP) strategy.

~ Our National Telecom handed over phone cards to Assistant Commissioner of
. Police Howell Gillett. The donation will support the NCOP’s work in the area of
community policing.

| Assistant Commissioner Gillett shared that “We want to show our appreciation
to our officers who have worked throughout the year to keep residents and
visitors safe. The Belize Police Department remains grateful for the increased
level of cooperation with our officers, especially from citizens and volunteers.”
He concluded by stating that “The NCOP looks forward to strengthening
further our level of collaboration with partner agencies and the public in the
coming year. We extend our best wishes for a safe, peaceful and joyful Christ-

mas and a happy New Year 2023 to all Belizeans.”

Digi is proud to continue championing the Belize Police Department’s
community policing efforts which seek to draw the public closer to local
authorities to work in partnership for a safer Belize.




